
Kyiv and Yehor calling 
 

Dear EPA members and Friends, 

As announced previously on our Mighty Networks platform and through previous emails, we will 
have on January 18th, at 7 pm CET/6pm GMT, an interview/conversation with Yehor 
Kucherenko and members of the current EPA board. Yehor is the founder of the Ukranian High 
School for Psychosynthesis and initiator of the volunteer project Psychosynthesis in Wartime.  
 
Rings a bell? Last winter the EPA had done exactly that. Yehor sat at home in front of his laptop, 
all prepared for our interview and the Q&A thereafter. Then the bombs fell. Missiles tore through 
the sky above Kiev. Kiev’s power grid got damaged. Contact was lost. In the darkened city, amidst 
detonations, debris flying, Yehor had to go into a shelter.  
 
Yet, the wish to have a proper interview with Yehor remained strong.  
Why? Because Yehor Kucherenko and his team work with psychosynthesis to support and 
possibly heal traumatised victims of the Russian-Ukrainian war. Both civilians and soldiers. 
Because it is one thing to work with psychosynthesis and to reflect on who we essentially are in 
peacetime and quite another when literally under constant attack and fire from a hostile power that 
tries to tear to pieces the very fabric of your society, your culture, your life. How do you do that? 
How do you persevere? Where to find the courage not to succumb to bitterness or hate or 
despair? And what has psychosynthesis to do with it?  
 
So, members, subscribers and all who feel they want to hear Yehor speak, do attend. On the night 
we will also be talking about an exciting new initiative where the EPA is working with Yehor and his 
colleagues on a project to translate, publish and distribute Psychosynthesis 
material(books/journals) in the Ukrainian language, to assist teaching and spreading 
Psychosynthesis. Because of the general interest of the topic, our zoom-evening is open to all. 
And do spread the word. Inform your networks. Alert your students and clients. Invite your friends.  
 
Yehor’s tale will no doubt evoque many questions. For Yehor to understand and answer them, a 
translator must first translate them from English to Ukrainian. Therefore, it is best when 
participants submit their questions to the EPA before the 18th of January. Mail them to 
info@psychosynthesis-europe.com or post to the Home page or Event page on Mighty Network. 
 
Hereunder you find the link you need to log in on the 18th, it would be great if all intending 
attendees register ahead of time by following this link: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88089205545?pwd=2JDQzPVaSHADhjq6FLcrItDmfcobGd.1 
 
Meeting ID : 880 8920 5545           Passcode : 59288  
 
We hope to see you there 
EPA  


